
 
 

      
 

Summer Fair – Wednesday 10th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are very excited to welcome you to our school Summer Fair Wednesday 10th July 3.30pm - 5pm which 

will be held on the field and playground at the back of the school.  
 
All children should be collected at the normal time from their usual collection points please. Please enter the 

fair through the hall side gate. The fair stalls will open at 3.30pm.  
 
Once children have been collected please move away from the classroom doors to save any congestion. 
All children attending the fair must be accompanied by an adult. No older children walking home 

independently should attend the fair alone, all children must be supervised at all times. The trim trail and 

stacker in the playground will not be supervised by school staff.  This large play equipment is only suitable for 

ages 5 and upwards and should only be used if supervised by an adult.  If you permit your child to use this 

equipment whilst in your care at the summer fair, they must be supervised by a parent or carer at all times.  
 
There will be a selection of school run stalls along with a range of games and food available to buy at a 

small charge.  
 
This year we will be running a bike raffle which will be drawn at the Summer Fair. Each ticket is priced at £1 

each and there are 5 tickets per sheet. It would be greatly appreciated if our parents and carers would 

help raise funds for our school by purchasing tickets and selling tickets to any family members and friends. 

All tickets must be correctly filled out and returned to the school office alongside the money for each ticket. 

More tickets are available from the school office if you would like to purchase or sell more. 
 
Here at Hilderthorpe we understand the cost of living is affecting us all. We really hope to offer the children 

a fun experience without the added pressure of high expenses and have made a conscious effort to keep 

our stalls and activities at a low cost. 
 
Please note the fair is cash only.  We would be grateful if you could help us to manage our cash provisions 

by bringing change along to the fair.   
 
Finally, we are running a bottle tombola at the fair. Any donations of bottles would be greatly appreciated. 

The bottles can be anything from a bottle of bubble bath to a bottle of pop! All bottles must be new and 

sealed. 
 
We really hope you are able to come along to join in the fun and games and help to support our school. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Mrs S Hall 

 
Mrs S. Hall 
Headteacher 

 


